
 
 

CITY OF KELOWNA 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: June 7, 2005 
File No.: 0360-20 
 
To: City Manager 
 
From: Councillor Colin Day, Chair of Kelowna Parking Committee 
 
Subject: Appointments to Kelowna Parking Committee 
 
Report prepared by Jerry Dombowsky, Transportation Demand Supervisor 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
THAT Council approve the appointment of Mr. Jerry Hlady and Mr. Ted Roth as voting members 
of the Kelowna Parking Committee for the balance of the term ending December, 2005. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Due to the resignation of two Parking Committee members, City Council is requested to 
approve the appointment of the following proposed replacements. 
 

1) To represent the Downtown Kelowna Association, as per Parking Committee policy, the 
DKA has submitted two candidates, one of which is to be appointed.  Mr. Jason Halliday 
of Jason’s Goldsmiths is proposed as the new DKA representative.  Mr. Halliday 
operates his business downtown and is aware of the complex relationship between 
parking and commercial enterprise. 

 
2) As Member at Large, Mr. Ken Roth is proposed to be appointed.  Mr. Roth is a long time 

resident of Kelowna, and has extensive knowledge of traffic and parking issues through 
his 22 years service with local transit. 

 
These appointments will be in effect for the balance of the 3-year term ending December 2005 
at which time Council may re-appoint or select new members for the Parking Committee as a 
group. 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Colin Day, Chair 
Kelowna Parking Committee 
 
cc: City Clerk 


